Q & A: Lift Station Generators Upgrade Project

In the fall of 2016 the City is anticipating that construction will start on the Lift Station Generators
Upgrade Project. The following questions and answers are intended to provide an overview of the
project.

What is the project?

Work under this project includes a select number of existing lift stations to be serviced with
an appropriately sized stand-by generator at each site. Each site does not currently have a
backup power source to service the affected sanitary sewer pumping and control systems
during power outages. Through this upgrade to backup generators, the selected lift stations
will be able to maintain continuous sewage flows during a power outage.

Where is the project?

Lift Station #12, 14 and 15 are designated for 2016 and lift stations #8, 9 and 10 in 2017.

When is the construction work going to take place?

Construction is anticipated to begin in the fall of 2016.

What is the cost of the project?

The project budget will be finalized upon completion of tender process for construction
services.

Who has been involved in developing the plans?

On January 6, 2016, RPF 15-81 for design services was posted to the City's bid opportunity
section of the website.

Who will be constructing the work?

The construction contract will be publicly tendered once detailed design has been completed.

How will traffic be managed during construction?

Traffic management during construction will be the responsibility of the contractor doing the
work. It is anticipated that the construction activities will be limited to each site. Until a
contractor is selected, details of the traffic management plan are not finalized.
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